

Signal Hill Education Foundation



Our Mission

The Mission of the Signal Hill Education Foundation (SHEF) is to insure continuing financial support for the Signal Hill School to enhance the strength of the region by providing exceptional opportunities for the intellectual discovery for all members of the Signal Hill Community.

The **SIGNAL HILL EDUCATION FOUNDATION** invites you to participate in two new great programs. The first is a new annual community event, the **Bizarre Bazaar** (B²) at Signal Hill Park on October 6th. The second is an on-going recognition program to highlight great achievements, small accomplishments, small acts of kindness, or just a simple shout out to your favorite student or teacher – **Give a High Five** today at http://Shefinfo.org



BUYERS & SELLERS WANTED! <u>SELLERS:</u> Be a part of the 1st Annual Bizarre Bazaar (B²) to benefit SHEF. Rent a space for \$25 and bring your wares to sell. Need a table, just \$10 more. Need more space, get 2! Check out the informational **B2 Flyer** at http://shefinfo.org

<u>BUYERS:</u> Spend the afternoon browsing for that one of a kind item. There will be treasures, gems, odds and ends, trinkets, baubles, and *junque*. One of a kinds, flea finds, white elephants, and red hot bargains. New stuff, old stuff, big stuff, small stuff. Domahickeys, whatchamacallits, gizmos, and gadgets. There will be food too – tasty tidbits, sweet niblits, cold drinks, and hot links.

WHEN: Sunday Oct 6th, Noon to 4:00 PM WHERE: Signal Hill Park, Rain or Shine TO RESERVE A SPOT or ASK QUESTIONS...

CONTACT: Lanna Boyles at 618.560.9316 or lboyles@compu-type.net



Giving a **High Five**to the school
means more than
just a donation...it
means our
community
supports the good
work we do for
the kids and
families.

What a great way to help SHS for only \$5! And it's easy!

Any time you wish to do a shout-out or compliment anyone at SHS, simply go to the SHEF website, and click on "High Five!" For as little as \$5, you can be a positive supporter of our school community. Give the school a High Five by donating (one time, monthly or annually). This is an on-going fund raiser for anyone in the community who wishes to congratulate the efforts of SHS, celebrate a special occasion, or recognize a special teacher or student. High Five messages will be posted on the SHEF website as well as on display at SHS.

Some examples are as follows:

"Bravo, teachers for making the first day of school so exciting for our students!" "Way to go, girls' softball team!"

"Congrats 4th graders! You're the best!"